320 Avenue Road, Suite 103
Toronto, ON   M4V 1H3
E-mail: cameron.hauseman@mail.utoronto.ca

July 6, 2015

Re: CJNSE/RCJCE literature review submission
	
Dear Dr. James Corcoran,

[bookmark: _GoBack]Please find attached a literature review titled, Best practices in after-school programing for ‘at-risk’ secondary school students, recently completed by D. Cameron Hauseman. I would like to submit the attached manuscript for publication as a literature review in an upcoming issue of CJNSE-RCJCE.

The manuscript identifies best practices associated with effective after-school programs geared towards ‘at-risk’ secondary school students. As there is a dearth of rigorous research and evaluation studies exploring after-school programming, this literature review will surely appeal to the readership of CJNSE/RCJCÉ. I am both available and welcome the opportunity to work with a review editor and copy editor to complete the manuscript within specified timelines. 

If the literature review is accepted by the journal I do intend to translate it into French for publication purposes. Further, granting CJNSE/RCJCÉ will receive first publication rights and as author, I will agree that the same manuscript will not be published in any form, whole or part, elsewhere for at least one year after publication. I would also like to take this opportunity to confirm that this manuscript has not been published elsewhere and is not under consideration by another journal. 

I look forward to hearing from you. Thank you for your time.


Sincerely,



D. Cameron Hauseman
